
Sunday, June 15, 2008

Welcome to the third meeting of our shape note singing group here at Sycamore Shoals. We are glad you are here.

I have begun a web site devoted to the group. The address is:

www.oldfieldssingers.jimdo.com
I hope you can visit the site and send some feedback on the Guestbook page. Share it with others.
I maintain an e-mail list which I use to send announcements related to shape note singing. If you are not receiving my e-mails and would like to, be sure to give me your e-mail address before you leave. Or drop me an e-mail.
This past Thursday, five of us shared the tradition at a teacher training session hosted by the Center for Appalachian Studies and Services at ETSU.  Thanks to Ellie, Mary Grace, Jeff and Julianne for joining me. 

All Day Singing and Dinner on the Ground
We will host this on November 1 (the Saturday before the first Sunday in November). If you can help me begin planning, please let me know. 
Also, there are plans for an October event at Natural Tunnel State Park in Virginia. Check the web site for details.
Now, come, sit a spell. Let’s sing!
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